
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Holy Family Catholic High School                                
Advent Appeal 2022              

 
This year we are supporting causes at both international and local level. 
We know that times are difficult for lots of people so our range of appeals this year will benefit 
others no matter what size of the donation you are able to give. 
 

LOCAL APPEALS     

  
 
                                         

INTERNATIONAL APPEALS 
 ‘Bethlehem Care and Hospice Trust’ and ‘CAFOD’. 
Please see these links for more information. 
 https://bethlehemcareandhospicetrust.org/ 
CAFOD donations will be targeted to the ‘Pakistan Flood appeal’ and ‘Ukraine Humanitarian 
Appeal’. 
https://cafod.org.uk/Give/Donate-to-Emergencies/Ukraine-Humanitarian-Appeal 
https://cafod.org.uk/News/Emergencies-news/Pakistan-floods-appeal 
You can donate direct to the charities or via your Parentpay account. 

                                                                                                                                                               

Donations via ‘Parentpay’ can be made right up to Friday 16 December 2022 when we finish 
for our Christmas break.  Thank you so much for your generosity. 
                                                                                                                                                              

Toys 
Send in a toy and we will take them to local charities to distribute to local 
children or if you would like to donate directly, here are the links:  
https://www.spiritofchristmas.org.uk/banana-box/ 
https://www.salvationarmy.org.uk/christmas-present-appeal 
(local details can be found at) 
 https://www.salvationarmy.org.uk/selby 

Hampers 
Please send in your long life “Food Hamper” items and “Mother and 
Baby” items – we will give all donations to the local food banks and 
families in need.  

It would be wonderful if any toys and hamper items could be 
delivered to school by 09 December 2022 so our “student elves” can 
distribute them in the last week of term!


